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  ERRATA NOTICE 
 

(August 9, 2013)  
 
On August 9, 2013, the Commission issued notice of availability of the Final 

Environmental Assessment for the Admiralty Inlet Pilot Tidal Project No. 12690.  The 
notice mistakenly says that comments should be filed within 30 days.  The Commission 
does not solicit comments on a Final Environmental Assessment. 

 
 
 

Kimberly D. Bose, 
Secretary. 

 
 

 
 


